
Perfect Empowered Drinking Water®* has been recalled

The quality of Amway™ products and the safety of our Independent Business 
Owners and customers are Amway’s top priorities. That’s why, at the direction 
of our supplier, Amway is conducting a voluntary recall on select lots of Perfect 
Empowered Drinking Water®* in the U.S. and Canada.

This voluntary recall is due to a problem in the supplier’s manufacturing process 
that could cause damage to the rim of the plastic bottle. As a result, there is a 
possibility that some small plastic particles may get into the water. While we 
do not believe that this quality issue presents a serious safety concern, we are 
taking this action out of an abundance of caution.

If you have Perfect Empowered Drinking Water®* (744352 and 285375 in the 
U.S., 745000 in CA) with an expiration date between November 2021 and  
January 2022, please do not consume and discard the product.

In keeping with our satisfaction guarantee, we will refund the purchase price. 
Please email Customer Service at customer.service@amway.com for a refund.

*Perfect Empowered Drinking Water® is a registered trademark of Perfect Water & Essentials LLC.
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